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15 April 2024 

 
Dear Parent  

                  

As we enter the Summer term we are looking forward to another successful Athletics 

season at the Skegness Academy.  

 

Last year we won our District division to be promoted to the top division for this upcoming 

year. We also were the overall champions of the Greenwood Academies Trust Athletics 

event.  

 

We will be competing in the above competitions in the Summer, alongside some 

additional ones, including our own Academy Sports Day.  

 

On our extra-curricular programme we have placed an Athletics club on a Monday 

afterschool (3.10 pm – 4.00 pm) and this will be coached by all the PE department to 

enable us to work on running, jumping and throwing events.  

 

This club is open to all students; however, we would like to specifically invite your child to 

attend the club as they have been identified by their PE teacher as a talented athlete. The 

more practice your child has in different events will increase the potential of being 

selected for the summer competitions.  

 

At the club your child will have the opportunity to work on different events as well as focus 

on specific events to suit them. We hope to see your child every Monday moving forwards.  

 

We also work closely with Boston and District Athletics club who also carry out weekly 

training and are hosting lots of competitions. If you or your child are interested in this please 

contact me on the email address below.  

 

If you have any questions regarding any of the above or Athletics at the Skegness 

Academy, please do not hesitate to contact me at the Academy on 01754 879122 or 

jmaycock@skegnessacademy.org.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 
J Maycock  
 

Mr J Maycock                    

Assistant Principal  

Sport and Social Science Faculty  
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